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0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont 

Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu 

Deacon: David Curtis : 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers: 01494 763518 

Tel: 01494 763518 Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk 

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

Solemnity of SS Peter & Paul, 30th June 2024 Year B 

Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, 30 Amersham Road, HP6 5PE St. Aidan, Little Chalfont, Finch Lane, HP7 9NE 

Sat 29th  June  5.00pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 30th June  9.00am Parish Mass 

12.00pm Latin Mass 

Sat 6th July 5.00pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 7th July 9.00am 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 29th June 6.15pm (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 30th June 9.00am Polish Mass 

11.00am  Parish Mass 

Sat 6th July 6.15pm Vigil Mass 

Sun 7th July 11.00am 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Benediction: Benediction: 

Confessions: Confessions: 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Brian Farrelly RIP), Sun (Gianni Beghini 

RIP) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Parish), Sun (Kathleen Jennings 
RIP) 

 

Second Collection this Weekend: There will be a second 
collection this weekend for Peter’s Pence. 

No Mass: Kindly note, I am away for a few days from 1st July 
to 12th July. During those days, there will be no weekday 
Masses in both Churches. The weekend Masses will be 
celebrated by priests from St. Columba, Chesham. 

First Communion Children Joins the Community: This 
Sunday, 30th June, all children who have received the First 
Holy Communion this year will join the parish community for 
the Eucharistic celebration. 

No Parking Infront of Our Lady’s Presbytery: Kindly note, 
Our Lady’s Presbytery, is rented out. Therefore, no 
unauthorised parking in front of the house at any time 
hereafter. Everyone should find parking either in the school 
parking space or on Clifton Road.  Parents please don’t use the 
space for dropping children to the school during weekdays. 
Pease do not block the driveway or park in front of the Church 
anytime. Kindly leave the space on the left side of the Church 
for the priest to park his car. 

Parish Volunteers Gathering: May I request all the 
volunteers of both Parish to come together for a small party on 
Sunday 14th July 1.00pm at St. Aidan’s Hall. This is to 
acknowledge and appreciate the selfless service you do for the 
parish community all through the year. All volunteers should 
have received an invitation by this week, if not, and would like 
to attend the event, please treat this as my personal 
invitation to you and come to the gathering.  Please rsvp to  
deirdre.lay@btinternet.com by 7th July if attending. 

PAC Meeting: The next Pastoral Area Council Meeting will be 
on Monday 1st July, Beaconsfield at 7.30pm. 

OLS Summer Fayre: It's going to be on Sunday 7th July from 
12-2pm at the school. We'll have a BBQ, raffle, music and lots 
of games. All welcome. 

Tap & Go Collection Last Week at OL: £150.00, SA: £40.00 

Foodbank: Here is our current list of foodstuffs: jam, 
vegetable soup, 40 tea bags, shampoo, conditioner and 
deodorant. It will be much appreciated by our families. 

Admission to First Communion Programme 2024-25: 
Kindly register the names of your children as soon as 
possible. The classes will begin from September end. Please 
contact the parish secretary for registration with the Baptism 
Certificate of your child. 

Flame 2025 (Please act quickly): Our diocesan youth 
ministry team, NYMO have acquired tickets to the national 
youth gathering, Flame. Taking place on Saturday 15th March 
2025 at the Ovo arena, Wembley, Flame is open to all those 
aged  14-25  years  of  age.  For  more  information 
visit https://nymo.org/flame-2025/ 

Calling All Catechists, Liturgists and Youth Ministers: We 
are holding a workshop to help and support all those involved 
in Children’s Liturgy, Youth Ministry and Sacramental 
Preparation for Baptism, First Holy Communion and 
Confirmation. Come and join us on Saturday 13 July at St 
Teresa’s Church in Beaconsfield from 10:30am until 2pm. 
This is a great opportunity to connect and draw on a wide 
range of experience from across our pastoral area and share 
our favourite resources. Our guest speaker is from Million 
Minutes [https://millionminutes.org/]. Refreshments 
provided; please bring a packed lunch. 

Emmaus Talk: The next talk will be on this Wednesday 3rd 

July 7.30pm at St. Aidan’s. Refreshments will be available. 

 
 

 

Offertory Collection Last Week: Our Lady’s: £358.72 
Standing Order: £361.00 

St. Aidan’s: £353.56 
Standing Order: £797.00 

Thank You 
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